
 
   Greenburn Gossip 

Dream, Believe, Achieve                                                           September 2022 

               
 

 ROLL UP, ROLL UP! 
This term the Giraffe’s have been learning all about 
the circus.  One of their favourite activities has been 
making their own circus band!  They created their 
own magic music and had lots of fun!  The children 
enjoyed choosing their instruments to make 
wonderful music.  They have been 
learning circus vocabulary and are 
matching symbols and words.   

 

This month Beat the Street launched in East Kilbride and 

our classes have been out walking to earn lots of points 

for Greenburn.  We had a visit to our school assembly 

from Erin the engagement officer and on the first day 

we had a special Beat the Street launch with the whole 

school! This runs until the 26th October and look out 

online for special events like earning double points. We 

have loved seeing your photos from home and have been 

adding them to our school display so keep them coming.  

Go Team Greenburn!      

 

Upcoming 

Dates 

 



We put the FUN in fundraising 
This year the Penguins took on the responsibilty for our Macmillan 
coffee morning which took place on the 22nd September.  They 
raised a phenomonal £413 and were excellent hosts to all their 
peers and the friends and family of Greenburn.  Thank you to 
everyone for their generousity and f  or makin g it a morning to 
remember ! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Queen Elizabeth II 
This month we paid tribute to Queen Elizabeth II in preparation for 
her funeral.  The queen loved bright colours and flowers, so what 
better way for our pupils to pay their respects than to make lovely 
flowers for our Queen.  Together with Maxwellton Primary we 
displayed our flowers to create a beautiful memorial for the Queen.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Special thanks for your wonderful donations!  

 
Many thanks to the Patterson family for raising an 
amazing £512 at a family event and donating to our 
school fund. 
 
Also to Mr Forrest for his fabulous contribution of £235 
from his birthday fund. 


